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Meeting Summary: 

Grey Bruce Health Unit vaccine distribution pivoted to focus on administration to Long Term Care Home 

Residents, in accordance with provincial direction.   Grey Bruce Health Unit has received and 

administered:  200 doses of Pfizer vaccine and 600 doses of Moderna vaccine.   One further shipment of 

Moderna vaccine is anticipated in early February, which will complete 1st dose for all Long Term Care 

Home Residents in Grey and Bruce. 

Grey Bruce Vaccine distribution plan presented to Board of Health and shared with Ministry (Link to 

plan).   Plan includes mass immunization hub model to immunize many people over a short period of 

time.   Vaccine supply will be the most important factor in determining when, how and where hub 

models can be operated.    

External community locations will be explored for larger clinics operated by pharmacists and primary 

care.   

Logistic supports for immunization roll such as human resource needs, transporation solutions, 

communication tools were discussed.  Task force members will develop a working group to support 

these logistical issues.  

Task force will meet bi-weekly.  

 


